4/28/21 Chief’s Report

-AP Triton has all the data they requested. It appears the other three organizations have some data issues they’re working on and JeffCom still needs to provide CAD data.  
-341 is now in Fort Collins with SVI undergoing its rebuild.
-342 is in service and we’ve spent the last two Tuesdays training with it.
-The lighting upgrade project is almost finished.  Bays and both offices are finished.  He just has a few hallway lights to replace.
-We have a Wildfire Preparedness meeting at the station on Saturday at 9am.  This is the first of several planned over the summer.  
-The Mountain Area Chiefs met with the Sheriff this month which led to training on Code Red capabilities and limitations and we are working on a new comprehensive plan on evacuations throughout the county, providing more flexibility and capacity to the first on scene personnel, whether it’s SO or Fire.
-Wildland academy went well, but the field day had to be delayed due to snow.  Good cooperation with Genesee
-Huge donation from West Metro of 16 sets of used structural fire gear. 



Calls for March:
2 EMS
2 MVAs

So far in April 9 calls
Year to date- 32 calls

